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Dear Councillor Theobald, 
 
Re: Kestrel Close 
 
I have been approached by residents of Kestrel Close, Hove.  They wish to be 
included in the surrounding parking scheme.  Initially residents who lived there did 
request to be excluded from the scheme, however it is now becoming intolerable 
for residents due to commuter, student parking as well as long term parking.  
 
This is a small close made up of just a few homes, and the work has already been 
done to include them in the original scheme so I hope it will be a relatively quick 
process to rectify the situation and for them now to be part of the residents parking 
scheme. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
Councillor Jayne Bennett 
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